
 

 

Kelly Castillo, Principal 

Students are completing the iReady diagnostic assessments in reading and math. 
Once completed, students will be able to start the online tutorials. The diagnostic 
assessments will calibrate the tutorials to address each studentôs individual needs. 
So far we are pleased with this new program as the diagnostics are providing us 
with specific skill gaps in both areas. Teachers are able to provide better 
intervention to help students close those gaps. Students can work on the program 
at school and at home. To access iReady, have your child log on to the school 
website http://fres.wpusd.k12.ca.us/ click on the students tab and then on the 
Clever option. Students can get their access information from their teachers. 

 First grade teacher Mrs. Butler is finalizing plans for Red Ribbon Week this 
month. She will send information through next weekôs newsletter. Thank you to 
Mrs. Butler to organizing Red Ribbon Week and to PTO for funding the wrist 
bands. 

As students bring their jackets to school to wear during the first two recesses, our 
lost and found bins have become full. We have been able to return a few items 
when we find studentsô names written on the inside collars or tags. If your child is 
missing a jacket, sweatshirt, water bottle or lunch box, please have him/her check 

NOTE FROM THE 

PRINCIPAL... 

IMPORTANT DATES 

EVERY MONDAY is 
EARLY RELEASE at 1:40 

 

¶ 10/6 Cookie Dough Fundraiser 
   ends-turn in all orders 

 

¶ 10/9 Staff In-Service - No 
   school for students 

 

¶ 10/23 Red Ribbon Week 
 

¶ 10/30-11/3 Conference week 
Students will be released at 
12:30pm 
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Cookie Dough Fundraiser ends this Friday! 
 

The next and last COOP distribution will be on Thursday, 10/5.  
Just bring the tear off coupons on the bottom of the flyer and 
pick up your COOP(s).  The students have been so excited 
about the COOPS.  Ten items sold earns a special BLING   
COOP! A filled out Reach Out Booklet earns a special LED 
Light Up Rooster! 
Friday (10/6) is the last day for Cookie Dough Sales.  Please send in your Order 
Forms in the small envelope provided in your packet.  If you are done selling, you 
can send them in now.   
Thanks for all your help in making this important fundraiser a success!!   

Spirit wear orders are in!   

 

They will be coming 

home with your 

student soon!  If 

there are any issues 

or concerns with 

your order please 

email ptofres@yahoo,com 

The FINAL day to turn in Box Tops 
for Fall will be on October 19, 2017.   
Remember to put your childôs teacher 
name on the bags so they can be 
counted in the running for the pizza 
party contest.  Reminder- submissions  
do not need to 
be attached to 
sheets nor do 
they need to  
be cleanly 
clipped.  
Thanks for 
your time and 
support.   

And their offé. 

To their Fort Bragg Science Trip!  

For the past 10+years, 5th graders 

have had a great opportunity to attend 

a 4 day fieldtrip to Fort Bragg for    

science exploration.  This year the trip 

will be October 10th-13th.  Fourth 

grade parents, be on the lookout for 

more information about this            

opportunity.   

Bucketfiller Activity for the Week: 

 

Give a nice 

compliment.  

HAVE YOU HEARD??? 

There is no school on Monday, Oct 9th! 

 

The week of October 30th-November 

3rd students will be released at 12:30!  

Kinder kids (AM & PM) will all go to 

class from 8:00-11:20am! 

http://fres.wpusd.k12.ca.us/


 

 


